Arlington High School Will not accept any

food for lunch drop-off for students.
Arlington students will need to bring any
food items with them in the morning or
purchase food itemss available from the
school cafeteria, student store or vending
machines. We also offer a FREE after school
snack. In line with our other district high
school campuses, Arlington has instituted
this policy in an effort to enhance campus
safety amd minimize impact on office staff
and campus supervision. Thank you for your
understanding in this matter.



